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PTFA School Disco 
 

18.01.2024  
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
We are very excited to announce 2024’s first school disco at Whinmoor St Pauls! Children will be 
able to dance the night away with their friends and join in some fun games/competitions, whilst 
raising money for our fabulous school.  
 
Our School disco will be held on the following date: 
 

- Years 1, 2, and 3 - Wednesday 7th February 2024 – 3.30pm – 4:15pm 

- Years 4, 5 and 6- Wednesday 7th February 2024  – 4.30pm – 5.15pm 
 
The price is £2.50, which includes entry to the disco, as well as a drink and bag of popcorn. There 
will also be a red-themed tuck shop available at both events for children to buy extra drinks and 
snacks. All prices are set to 50p per item.  
 
On the day, children can either bring a bag of clothes to get changed into for Years 1,2 and 3 or 
return to school at 4:30pm in their party clothes for Years 4, 5 and 6.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the disco, please complete and return the slip and ticket 
money to school before Friday 2nd February 2024. Any slips after this date may not be issued 
tickets.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Whinmoor St Paul’s PTFA 

 
 
Name of child                    Year ________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the disco and have paid £2.50 cash. 
 
 
For Year 5/6 only  - Please state whether your child has permission to walk home after the 
disco: 
 
I do/do not give permission for _____________________ to walk home after the disco ends.  
 
Signed: __________________________________________________________ 
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